
  

BE AWARE 
OF YOUR 

SURROUNDINGS 
                            

On September 16, 2023, at approximately 6:05pm, a group of seven males 

committed a robbery within the vicinity of building six. This group confronted a 

lone complainant, punched him and forcibly removed his personal property.  

Public Safety Officers, along with two brave residents, engaged in a foot pursuit 

and apprehended two of the seven perpetrators.  

The victim’s wallet and a knife were recovered from one of the perpetrators. 

Upon the arrival of the 108th Precinct, an area search was conducted and was met 

with negative results. 

The two apprehended perpetrators were arrested and charges are pending. 

 

RESIDENTS & GUESTS SHOULD STORE THE BST 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY’S EMERGENCY NUMBER 

WITHIN THEIR CELLPHONES.  

 

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR AND SUSPICIOUS 

INDIVIDUALS WITHIN THE BUILDINGS, WALKING 

THROUGHOUT THE PROPERTY & PARKING LOTS TO THE 

EMERGENCY LINE AT  

 

718.335.8715. 

 

ALL CALLS WILL BE HELD IN STRICT CONFIDENCE.

 


